
 
NOTICE OF COMMITTEE WORKSHOP 

OF THE 

VIRGINIA GAS AND OIL BOARD  

 

Considering 

Post Production Cost Allowances in Force Poolings  
 

 A committee of the Virginia Gas and Oil Board (Board) will meet at 9:30 a.m. on 
Thursday, August 21, 2008, at the Bonanza Restaurant in Lebanon, Virginia.  The group 
will continue its review and discussion concerning public comments received May 
through July 2008 on the subject of Post Production Cost Allowances in Force Poolings.  
 
 A public comment period on this matter was open May 15 through June 15, 
2008.  The Board chose to accept additional written comments from interested 
parties at its July 2008 meeting.  Public comments will not be heard by the 
committee at the August 21, 2008 workshop.   
 
 A report with recommendations by the committee to the full Board is expected 
later this year. 
 

All questions concerning the work session should be directed to the Division of 
Gas and Oil by telephoning 276-676-5423. 
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